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Fall 2021 Community Conversation! 
Health Inequities and Access to Transportation in 
Charlotte County with Shelby Gilbert, EdD, MPH, CPH 
 
Contact:  
Meranda Pitt 
Public Information Officer 
Florida Department of Health in Charlotte County  
meranda.pitt@flhealth.gov  
 
Charlotte County, Fla.— The Florida Department of Health in Charlotte County (DOH-
Charlotte) will be hosting our second Community Conversation Friday, December 3, 
2021 in partnership with Florida Gulf Coast University (FGCU), Department of Health 
Sciences, Marieb College of Health & Human Services.  
 
Community Conversations is a health series by the Florida Department of Health in 
Charlotte County that invites public health experts to discuss current health topics and 
trends most relevant to you, our residents. As part of the county’s Community Health 
Improvement Plan (CHIP), each Community Conversation will have a Q&A portion for 
you to ask our featured health expert questions or you may submit questions ahead of 
time when you register. 
 
This December, our second Community Conversation is pleased to welcome Dr. Shelby 
Gilbert, Associate Professor of Public Health at FGCU in the Department of Health 
Sciences, Marieb College of Health & Human Services. Dr. Gilbert will present and lead 
us in a discussion on community health disparities and inequities in transportation 
access in Charlotte County. 
 
Free and open to all! Please join us Friday, December 3, 2021 from 2:30PM-4:00PM 
for this virtual conversation. 
 
To register, go to:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CCFal21. 
For any questions about this event, email HealthyCharlotte@flhealth.gov or call 941-
624-7200 ext. 7326.  
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### 

 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works 
to protect, promote, and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated 
state, county and community efforts. Follow us on Twitter at @HealthyFla and on 
Facebook. For more information about the Florida Department of Health, please visit 
www.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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